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25 October 2012 

Mr Michael Cosgrave  

Group General Manager  

Communications Group 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Level 35, The Tower  

360 Elizabeth Street 

Melbourne Vic 3000 

Email: michael.cosgrave@accc.gov.au 

 

Copy To:  Ed Seymour, ACCC 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Mr Cosgrave  

 

Extension of time for Lodgement of Required Measure 1(b)  

 

I refer to your letter of 6 September 2012, granting Telstra an extension of time until 31 

October 2012 in which to file Required Measure 1(b) with the Commission.   

 

We advise that the process for notification of pull-through exception events is now being 

formalized.  However, as there are still some steps to be undertaken in order to commence 

consultation with wholesale customers, and to finalize the materials after consultation, we will 

require additional time for Telstra to file Required Measure 1(b).    

 

We therefore ask that the Commission provide us with an extension for filing the Required 

Measure until 30 November 2012.    

 

Could you please let us know whether this is acceptable to the Commission.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Christine Williams on (07) 3455 

3112.   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Jane van Beelen 

Executive Director – Regulatory Affairs 

Corporate Affairs 

jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com 
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